PROJECTED COST SAVINGS WORKGROUP

INSTITUTIONAL VS. COMMUNITY BASED CARE

Commission on Nonprofit Health and Human Services

December 7, 2010
Draft Meeting Minutes
Attendance:
Barry Kasdan (Co-chair), Michael Purcaro (Co-chair), Pamela Fields, Heather Gates, Peter Mason, Lisa Mazzeo, Melanie Sparks, Guest: Terry Edelstein
Absent:  
David Pickus, Jessica Sacilowski, Donna Grant, Claudette Beaulieu
Notes:  Nora Sinkfield
	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION

	November 12, 2010 meeting minutes
	Minutes were approved.

	Review Fiscal Sub-Group Meeting
	Cindy Butterfield facilitated the meeting with the fiscal staff from six state agencies.  The draft fiscal data template that came out of that meeting was shared with the workgroup.  Although the workgroup has decided to narrow the field of evaluation by prioritizing the collection and analysis of data to DMHAS, DCF and DDS, data is still requested from DPH, DOC and DSS.   The detailed fiscal data spreadsheet was distributed to these agencies for completion with a return date of December 21, 2010.

	Projected costs for contracts
	Reviewed data provided by OPM and OFA to project costs associated with the provision of services by private providers under state health and human services programs.

	Discuss Preliminary Report Due December 13, 2010
	Co-chairs will forward a draft preliminary report by the end of the week to the workgroup for review.


